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Employee of the month 

Employee of the month this moth goes to  

Miss Redhead 

 
 

She has received nominations for; 

 Her activities in the room  and some lovely 

displays 

Toddle waddle 

On the 9th June the whole nursery will be participating in a sponsored walk to the memorial park, to raise 

money for the Myton Hospice. You would of received both a consent forms and sponsorship forms, please 

could you return the consent form back to nursery as soon as possible, it would be lovely to see as many of you 

as possible participating to raise money for a worthily cause. 

Thank you for your support 

 

Date for Diary 

9th June Toddle waddle 

19th June Fathers day stay and play 2.00-3.30pm  

Father’s day “secret room” 
 

Father’s day is fast approaching and with 
that in mind the nursery will be having a 

“secret room” on 19th June. 
 

Children will choose a gift for their 
Dad/Grandad/Uncle/brother/Guardian for 

a ticket price of £2.50 per gift per child. 
 

If you’d like your child to take part in this 
please complete the slip and return to 

nursery. 
With money no later than 12th June 

When returning the slip with payments please ensure 

that it is in an envelope so that the money does not 

get separated from the slip 

 

 

Mrs Woodward 

 

It is will great sadness that Mrs Woodward will be 

leaving us on the 8th of June to start her retirement 

and spend her days with her gorgeous grandson. 

 

Ann has always been the heart and soul of the nursery 

and will be dearly missed, over the last 15years at 

stepping stones she has made such a positive impact on 

thousands of children’s lives and her dedication to the 

nursery has been unrivalled. 

 

Many parents have already expressed the wish to do 

something for Mrs Woodward and we will therefore be 

collecting any donations parents wish to give towards a 

leaving gift for Ann.  If any parents wish to do so 

please had in money to your child’s room leader or to 

Miss Dixon.  

 

We wish Ann all the happiness for her well deserved 

retirement. 

 

Summer weather 

As the summer approaches, we are preparing 

for some warmer weather! Can we please ask 

parents to supply their children with sun hats 

and sun cream, to be kept at nursery.  

 

It is important that the children have 

sufficient protection when using the garden 

and are able to make the most out of the 

sunshine. 

 

Thank you 
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Baby Room Focus of the Month the very hungry 

caterpillar  

The babies will be having fun making different fruit 

using bubble wrap, food tasting, making smithies from 

the fruit from the story, 

Exploring red and green sensory tray. 

The children will be going on a local walk to the 

market to buy fruit. 

Along with making a large butterfly collage 

 

Tiddler Room Focus of the Month under 

the sea 

Tiddler children will be having lots of fun 

exploring under the sea with lots of great 

activities 

They children will be making their own sea 

creatures, making under the sea sensory 

bottles, cooking jelly fish cup cakes and sea 

crackers, 

The children will be going on a local walk to 

the fish shop. 

Along with lots more fun and games ending 

it all with a under the sea tea party dates 

to follow 

 

 
 

 

Tweenie Room Focus of the Month 

jungle/safari  

 

This month the Tweenie children will be looking 

at different types of jungle and safari animals, 

They will be drawing life size animals and 

measuring them, 

They will be exploring different camouflaged 

cooking coconut pandas, rain sticks and doing a 

jungle book play 

 

Pre-School Room Focus of the Month Recycling  

 

The pre-school children will be looking at 

recycling and the different ways we look after 

our environment, they will be taking part in 

sorting through different materials categorising 

them in to the recycling bins, they will be 

creating their own junk models using various 

materials and identifying where they come from 

 

Birthday’s this Month 

We would like to wish a happy birthday to the following 

people. We hope you have a lovely day! 
 Elijah 3rd 
Benjamin 4th 
Louis 13th 
Scarlett 16th 
Navya 23rd                      

 

 

 

    

Payments by standing order 

 

Can we please ask parents who make payments by 

standing order to use their child’s name as a 

reference. 

This will allow us to allocate payments promptly and 

avoid any unallocated payments. 

Thank you 
 

Nursery decorating 

 

During the month of June the nursery will be 

Re-decorated, each room will be painted and new 

floor relayed. 

The work will be done during the weekends to 

stop any disruption to the children   

Nursery Collection 

Please note that children should be 

collected and have left the building by 

5.30pm when the nursery closes. In order 

to get sufficient feedback from staff, 

please arrive in plenty of time to collect. 

Thank you. 
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Pushchairs 

We have noticed that several pushchairs are being 

left outside in the front garden during the day at 

nursery 

 

Please remember that you are leaving your 

pushchair at your own risk 

 

We do advice that you fold down your pushchairs 

and place in the buggy shed provided. Stoney road 

does get very busy during the day and could 

potentially result in an expensive pushchair being 

taken if it is left in view in the garden 

Mobile phones 

 

Please can we take this opportunity to remind 

parents that mobile phones are strictly 

prohibited within nursery. 

If you need to take a call whilst at nursery 

could we ask you to remain outside the front 

door until you have finished. 

 

Spare clothes 

Please could we remind all parents to ensure 

their child has a set of spare clothes with 

them while at nursery. 

 

If your child has been sent home in nursery 

spare clothes, could you please ensure that 

you have washed them and return them as 

soon as possible as we have a very limited 

nursery spare clothes. 

 

If you have any children’s clothes you wish to 

donate as spare clothes for nursery we would 

be very grateful as we are very low. 

 

Medication in bags 

 

Could we ask parents not to put medication in 

children’s bags.  If Medication is required at 

nursery this must be handed to a member of 

staff when you bring you child in.   

 

Staff are unaware that medication has been 

left in the  children’s bags, and therefore 

they will be in reach of other children, this is 

a huge risk not just for your child but for 

other children who may have access to the 

bag! 

 

Please give this your immediate attention in 

order to help us keep the children safe. 

 

 

 

 

www.steppingstonesnurseries.org                      Facebook: stepping stones nurseries 
 
P.A Members  
Our P.A members are always happy to receive feedback and any comments which will be passed on to the management, 

you can contact them via email: 

becks.l.g@hotmail.com                                             Alydowling@yahoo.co.uk                                           kirandeepkullar@hotmail.com 
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